
Newsletter 
Friday 3rd December 2021

Reminder
Please be 

careful when 
using the 

schools’ visitor 
car park and do 
not drive over 

5mph.

“And as you wish that others would do to 
you, do so to them.” Luke 6:31

It is cold in school-we 
have to keep the 

windows open to help 
circulate air. Please 

ensure you have 
jumpers etc to keep 

warm.

Please could all 
children bring in an 
orange on Friday 
10th December 
to make 
their own 
Christingle.

Thank you very much to 
everyone who brought in 

money for the poppy appeal, 
we managed to 
raise £290.35!

Traffic light letters have gone home this week, please check these 
and please note that we understand with the current pandemic that 

these are not normal figures.



Christmas at GMSJ:

3.12.21 - Christmas tree goes up. 
7.12.21 - Christmas Lunch. 

8.12.21 - Reception and KS1 Nativity. 
Performances at 2pm and 6pm. 

10.12.21 - Christingle service in school
(Children only) 

13.12.21 - KS2 Carol Concert. 
Performances at 2pm and 6pm. 

14.12.21 - Year 5 and 6 Christmas 
Party 

15.12.21 - Year 3 and 4 Christmas 
Party 

16.12.21 - Reception, Year 1 and 2 
Christmas Party. 

17.12.21 Church Service 9.30am 2pm 
finish

 On your child’s Party Day they can 
come to school in their party clothes, 

but please make sure they will be 
warm enough to play out.

The last violin 
session before 
the Christmas 

holidays will be 
on Wednesday 
8th December.

Don’t forget to 
follow us on

Twitter to keep 
up to date on all 
the latest news.

@GMStJohns

Please book directly with the providers and all contact details 
and days/times of activities are available on the website.

https://www.pendleleisuretrust.co.uk/fun-vibes-active-lives/

Please see the link below for the Christmas 
Holiday Fun Vibes, Active Lives programme for 
families eligible for free school meals to access 

as a priority. 

Please make sure to bring 
in any sponsorship money 
for the sponsored bounce 
by Monday 6th 
December.

Flu Immunisations will take place on 
Tuesday 14th December. If you have 
not yet returned your consent form, 
please make sure to bring this in by 

Monday 13th December.

https://www.pendleleisuretrust.co.uk/fun-vibes-active-lives/

